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Long-Term Care Transformation: Second Draft National Standard 
 

On May 26, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council, in its role as Committee of Management for York Region’s long-term care 

homes, Newmarket Health Centre and Maple Health Centre, endorse staff feedback 

on draft national standards for the operations and infection, prevention and control of 

long-term care homes, provided in Attachment 1, submitted to the Canadian 

Standards Association Group on April 11, 2022 

2. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the local municipalities, York Region 

Members of Provincial Parliament and Members of Parliament, Minister of Long-Term 

Care, Minister of Health, Minister of Seniors and Accessibility, Ontario Health Central 

Region, Home and Community Care Support Services Central, Ontario Health Teams 

in York Region, AdvantAge Ontario, Ontario Long-Term Care Association and the 

Association of Municipalities of Ontario 
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